
BY ALDS. PÉREZ, DONOVAN, PUENTE, WITKOWSKI, ZIELINSKI, BOHL, DUDZIK, 

KOVAC, COGGS 

 

Resolution commending Officer Jesus Gloria for his work in the community and for 

receiving an award for teaching “Truth on Drugs.” 

 

WHEREAS, 

 

OFFICER JESUS GLORIA 

 

was honored for his positive work in the community and was presented with an award for 

teaching “Truth on Drugs” on August 6, 2013 during the 30th National Night Out 

activities at Kosciuszko Park, 2201 S. 7
th

 St.; and  

 

WHEREAS, Officer Jesus Gloria, community liaison officer (CLO) for 

Milwaukee Police Department’s District Two, has devoted time and passion to educating 

residents on the dangers of drugs, serving as an advocate for a drug-free city; and 

 

WHEREAS, While not teaching “Truth on Drugs,” Officer Jesus Gloria is busy 

meeting with business owners and neighborhood residents, and setting up the Block 

Watch meetings that take place in District Two; and 

 

WHEREAS, Recognizing the value of community involvement, Officer Gloria is 

an active member of the Walker Square Neighborhood Association, Dia de los Niño’s, 

takes part in neighborhood clean-ups, and the Mitchell St. Sun Fair Day; and 

 

WHEREAS, For making a real difference in improving public safety and the 

quality of life in the district, Officer Jesus Gloria received the CLO of the Year award in 

2012; now, therefore, be it 

 

RESOLVED, That the Common Council of the City of Milwaukee herewith 

commends Officer Jesus Gloria for his outstanding work in the community, and for 

receiving the “Truth on Drugs” teaching award, extends its gratitude on behalf of the 

community for his contributions and wishes for him continued success, health and 

happiness; and, be it 

 

FURTHER RESOLVED, That a suitably engrossed copy of this resolution be 

presented to Officer Jesus Gloria. 

 

Introduced by Common Council members José G. Pérez, Robert G. Donovan, Terry L. 

Witkowski, Robert W. Puente, Tony Zielinski, Jim Bohl, Joe Dudzik, Nik Kovac and 

Milele A. Coggs and approved by all members of the Milwaukee Common Council on 

September 4, 2013. 


